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May 17, 2019 
 
 
Kurtis Williams 
JR Engineering  
7200 Alton Way Ste C400 
Centennial, Co 80122 
 
RE: Sorrel Ranch Filing 3 Minor Amendment 
 Case Number: 2003-4001-06 
 
Dear Mr. Williams: 
 
On May 17, 2019, the Planning Department approved your above-referenced Minor Site Plan 
Amendment application. It was a pleasure meeting with you this morning and getting the 
remaining items completed for this amendment. 

 

Please allow us several working days to amend the official Mylar and replace our electronic pdfs. 
If at any point during the recordation process we need further information we will contact you 
directly.  Please retain this letter for your records.  If you have any questions regarding this 
matter, please contact me at (303) 739-7133 or wbarrett@auroragov.org. 

 
Sincerely,  

 
W. David Barrett 
Senior Planner II 
City of Aurora Planning Department. 
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